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10. Are there any circumstances in which
notifications relating to the employee or their
conduct will need to be made to local or international
regulators?
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Pursuant to the Federal Law for the Prevention and Identity of Transactions with Illegally Obtained
Resources, all acts carried out by financial entities are considered a vulnerable activity; therefore, financial
entities must:

set forth measures and procedures to prevent and detect acts and operations;
file reports to the SHCP regarding acts, operations and services carried out by clients and employees if
they suspect illegal resources are involved; and
keep for at least 10 years any information and documents related to the identification of clients and
users.

Given the above, if any action, operation or service is identified as undertaken with illegal resources or
there is a breach of any of the provisions outlined in the above law, employers must inform the SHCP and
prosecutor.

Also, if officers and general managers no longer comply with the legal requirements to occupy their
positions (eg, not having a satisfactory credit record, or no longer being in good standing), financial entities
may inform the CNBV or CNSF, as applicable, so the authorities may disqualify or remove those individuals
from their positions.

Furthermore, if there is a breach of the code of conduct, the regulatory comptroller must inform the board
of directors and keep such information available to the CNBV at all times. The board of directors will be in
charge of establishing disciplinary measures.

Finally, if employees breach psychological risk prevention obligations (see question 11), employers must
inform the labour authorities to impose corresponding sanctions.
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Yes. There are multiple potential reporting obligations with various timing imperatives. We include below a
snapshot of some of the key obligations:

under FCA Principle 11, firms have a general duty to inform the FCA of matters about which it would
reasonably expect notice;
a firm must notify the FCA immediately it becomes aware, or has information which reasonably
suggests, that a matter which could have a significant adverse impact on the firm’s reputation has
occurred, may have occurred or may occur in the foreseeable future;
a firm must notify the FCA immediately it becomes aware, or has information which reasonably
suggests, that a significant breach of a rule (including a significant breach of a Conduct Rule) has
occurred, may have occurred or may occur in the foreseeable future; and
a firm must also notify the FCA if it takes disciplinary action against an individual for a breach of the
Conduct Rules. Where the relevant individual is a senior manager, the notification must be made
within seven business days. Where the relevant individual is certified staff, the notification must be
made in the firm’s annual reporting.
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